
CPA Committee 
Minutes of Meeting 

May 1, 2006 
4:30 PM – 6:00PM 

 
 

Members Present:  Ann Borton,  Malcolm Corse, John Lochhead, Martha Conant, Walter 
Goodridge, Ron Sweet. 
 
Ann explained that Marjory Held would be looking for money build a handicap ramp. 
 
We reviewed draft of the “payment of funds” form.  Made some minor changes. 
 
Discussed reviewing the application form. 
 
At 4:55 Marjory Held arrived.  Asked about ramp and shower. We described the 
application process and indicated it would probably take a full year.  Walter 
recommended contacting Stavos in Amherst.  Jack asked about VA and mentioned 
Germain fund .  Marjory left at 5:15. 
 
Returning to the application process we will seek input from the people who filled out 
this past year’s applications. 
 
Jack raised the possibility that the Lisewski hill might become available as a sale or as a 
conservation restriction. 
Ann suggested that as a full committee we probably do not want to get into searching for 
CPA applications but that as individuals we might seek them out. 
We decided to put a notice in the visitor encouraging applications.  Jack will attempt a 
first draft. 
 
Next meeting will be June 5 at 4:30 PM.   
 
Meeting adjourned at 6:00PM 
 
 
 
 
 
 


